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As an Archaeologist I find it incredible that you would even consider encroaching further
onto one of our most sacred historical sites - our ancient heritage should be protected by
our civil servants, not eroded - especially for the sake of yet more roadways for a
dangerous and overbearing use of motor vehicles. PCH




